
 
 
 
From the Mayor’s Office  
 
Sixteen (16) New Cases of COVID-19 in Plainfield 
 
October 8, 2020 
  
Dear Friends and Neighbors, 
 
Since our last update on Monday, October 5, there are sixteen (16) new COVID-19 cases to report, bringing 
our total to two thousand, four hundred and ninety-five (2495) confirmed cases since the pandemic began. 
Since that date, an additional seventy-one (71) persons have been quarantined. There are no new deaths to 
report today. The total number of fatalities stands at one hundred and thirteen (113). 
 
I want to remind you to continue to wear your face masks and practice social distancing protocols during the 
upcoming autumn months. Remember to stay home if you are sick, and if you do experience cold or flu 
symptoms, please get tested for COVID-19. Free testing is available at Kean University by appointment at 
https://ucnj.org/covid19/testing/drive-in-kean-location/ or call 908.214.7107. 
 
Testing will help us to control the virus and provide additional reources where needed.  
 
Stay safe and may God continue to bless each of you. 
  
Creating One Plainfield, One Future 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Adrian O. Mapp, Mayor 
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